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USDA Actions to Protect Livestock
Health From Highly Pathogenic H5N1
Avian Influenza
Print

Federal Order to assist with developing a baseline of critical information
and limiting the spread of H5N1 in dairy cattle

Release & Contact Info

Press Release
Release No. 0071.24

Contact: USDA Press
Email: press@usda.gov

WASHINGTON, April 24, 2024 – To further protect the U.S. livestock industry from
the threat posed by highly pathogenic H5N1 avian influenza, USDA is sharing a
number of actions that we are taking with our federal partners to help us get ahead
of this disease and limit its spread.

Read more >>

USDA touches the lives of all Americans each day in so many positive ways. In the
Biden-Harris Administration, USDA is transforming America’s food system with a
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greater focus on more resilient local and regional food production, fairer markets for
all producers, ensuring access to safe, healthy and nutritious food in all
communities, building new markets and streams of income for farmers and
producers using climate smart food and forestry practices, making historic
investments in infrastructure and clean energy capabilities in rural America, and
committing to equity across the Department by removing systemic barriers and
building a workforce more representative of America. To learn more, visit
www.usda.gov.
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